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Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—92% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—92% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for May is Courage 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Residential 

A huge well done to the children who took part in our 2 
day camping residential visit to Delamere Forest. During 
the 2 days the children took part in a range of activities 
including raft building, team games, climbing and      trav-
ersing walls, low ropes challenges and spending a night 
away in a tent. We saw their confidence grow through 
each activity, and their teamwork was excellent. 

Baby News! 

Congratulations to Miss Maloney who had a 
beautiful  baby boy, Ruben William, on May 4th.  
He is doing well and we will pass on everyone's 
congratulations to them. 

Science Mark 

We are extremely proud of our latest       
achievement. St Thomas’ has been awarded with 
the Science Mark in recognition of the high    
profile and quality of teaching across the school. 

Dates for June 

12th—School re-opens after half term. 

13th—Year 6 Leavers Service, Liverpool cathedral. 

15th-16th  Year 3 visit to Delamere Forest and 
sleepover. 

19th—Year 1 visit to Formby beach. 

19th at 5pm—New starter meeting for Reception. 

20th—Year 2 visit to Formby beach. 

26th—30th  Year 5 and 6 residential to Low Bank 
Ground. 


